Alison Stern

I encourage you to reject the permit for the Kalama Manufacturing and Marine Export Terminal. I
have grave concerns about fracking - and the movement of fracked gas to the terminal would
require the building of pipelines that are dangerous for people and the environment. The shipping of
methanol to Asian markets is also very hazardous to the environment. We need to be focusing on
ways to help avert a climate crisis and I believe that this would be a step in the wrong direction for
our state. Thanks you for your consideration. Alison Stern



